2nd march 2009

Jacob Redford

32-New York

USA

Dear Mr Redford,

This is a letter of your billing statement of the merchandise you purchased at our store- Daily Stores yesterday. Since you pay us monthly for all your purchases via cheque we hope that you shall go through this letter prior to reading your billing statement.

We are offering a discount of 4% for all our regular customers on the total bill for the month of Feb 2010. Hence you shall be receiving this discount in this bill. Since the bill for this month has exceeded from the last 6 months, we have decided to give you a membership card for our store with which you can avail great offers at any time.

We hope that you shall inform us in case of any billing discrepancy. We hope that you shall give us a chance to serve you again.

Sincerely

Anna Frank

Daily stores

